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Memorandum

Date:

December 23, 2004
To:

Mayor Vera Katz

From:
Rich Attridge, Project Manager

Via:

Ron Bergman, Director

Subject:
Ordinance to contract with MCA Architects, PC to provide architectural and engineering services for the remodel of Fire Stations 15, 24, and 43.
Attached is an ordinance enabling us to contract with MCA Architects, PC to provide architectural and engineering services for the remodel of Fire Stations 15, 24, and 43.  

A Request for Proposals was sent out on October 21, 2004 and six proposals were received on November 9, 2004.  The proposals were “short-listed” and 3 firms were interviewed by a 5-member evaluation committee.  The committee’s members included Steve Ewoldt, Spytype-Architecture, LLC; Mike Speck, Fire Bureau Facilities Manager; Greg Ennis, Fire Captain, Station 15; Janene Edgerton, City of Portland Property Management; Casey Jones, City of Portland Parking Manager. 
Based on the recommendation of the selection committee, the Bureau of General Services has prepared an agreement with MCA Architects, PC in the amount of $182,000 that has been signed by the Architect and approved as to form by the City Attorney.

This work is being funded through the 1998 Fire and Rescue General Obligation Bond.

Questions concerning this ordinance may be addressed to Rich Attridge at 503-823-5566.

Thank you.

cc:  John Acker

        Dick Ragland
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